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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, February 16, 2017 2:43 PM
To: 'kathy jensen'
Subject: RE: Docket Number #160186 Gulf Power Fee Increase

Good afternoon Ms. Jensen 
 
Please disregard the first e-mail, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160186-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: kathy jensen [mailto:kathyjensenusmc@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, February 16, 2017 2:39 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Cc: kathy jensen 
Subject: Docket Number #160186 Gulf Power Fee Increase 
 
 
 Ms. Carlotta Stauffer 
 Commission Clerk 
 Public Service Commission 
 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
 Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
 
Florida Public Service Commission,  
 
       The Gulf Power monthly bill increases that are expected to go into effect this coming summer are horrendous. There 
is no substantial reasoning or explanation for the increase other than corporate greed. The proposed $10 plus dollar 
increase monthly, which is over $100 a year is taking money from our dinner plates. Do not let this happen. We are 
already paying incredibly high prices compared to other companies. Do not rob working people of their paychecks to 
enrich corporations.  
 
Kathleen J Jensen 
4771 Bayside Dr Milton FL 32583 
760-586-8177 
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Docket Number #160186 
 Ms. Carlotta Stauffer 
 Commission Clerk 
 Public Service Commission 
 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
 Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
 




